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Special Meeting – May 28, 2020 

Seastreak Beach 

The HBP Special Meeting was called to order at 10:15AM.   

Attendance: 

A meeting was held at Seastreak Beach utilizing the proper Social Distancing State Guidelines.  The purpose was 
for the Restaurants to discuss their future business operations in anticipation of the Governor’s executive order for 
Outside Dining. 

The Businesses gave their concerns to Mayor Broullon. The Mayor described ways the Borough can draft a 
resolution to help the businesses find a way to survive this crisis. The Mayor told the Businesses all the ways the 
Borough can help them and be a resource to them during this unprecedented situation such as temporarily closing 
streets, waiving outdoor dining fees, allowing tents and help with barriers.  As we wait for the Governor to make his 
announcement, the Governing Body is discussing how to outline guidelines for the restaurants. 

Mayor Broullon will provide us with an update once this is discussed with Council. 

Meeting adjourned 11:20 AM  

Mayor Carolyn Broullon Wahid Nasser – Fresh Cafe

Jay Cosgrove, President  – Bahrs Restaurant Luke Bollerman – Tramas via Telephone 

Ray Cosgrove – Bahrs Restaraunt Brenda Hartsgrove – Bay Avenue Bakery

Doug Lentz, Vice President – Inlet Cafe John Mandica – Gianna’s 

Kim Slate, Treasurer – Off The Hook Leo Cervantes – Chilangos Mexican Restaurant

Nick DiBari – Off The Hook Carla Cefalo, HBP Exec Dir.


